
 

 

APMI India <apmi@apmiindia.org> 
 

Nov 1, 2024, 2:36 PM 
 
 
To: The Compliance Officers of APMI Members + Compliance Officers of APMI Non-
Members + Portfolio Managers not registered with APMI 
 
Dear All, 
 
This has reference to our email below & SEBI Circular which states that CSCRF has mandated 
NSE and BSE to set up Market SOC (M-SOC) with the objective of providing cybersecurity 
solutions to such categories of REs.  
 
Taking this further we are scheduling a call with BSE to understand the readiness & share 
feedback on Wednesday 6th November at 3.00 pm. 

 Google Meet Link: https://meet.google.com/ihy-fqxv-xoe 

Submitting the same for your information. 
 
Warm Regards 
Association of Portfolio Managers in India 
B-121, 10th Floor, WeWork Enam Sambhav,   
G-Block, Bandra Kurla Complex,   
Mumbai- 400051 
 
 


